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To whom it may concern,

I believe solar is one of the best answers to our power needs and concerns about climate
change—but not if we are cutting down forests to build solar. That is just shortsighted, and
frankly, stupid. Placing solar on home and commercial building rooftops, garages is the way to
go, not on land that has natural buffers against climate change. Are we going to keep making
regrettable decisions over and over again?

Please draft legislation that protects our existing environment, forests and trees and puts solar
where it is best.

Thank you,
Marcia Ciro






